
Our children LOVE stories. If you 
have any time spare during the 
week and would be willing to share 
a story 1:1 with the children, we 
would love to hear from you.

Foundation News: Term 1
We were SO proud of our children for settling in very well into their new setting, getting 

used to our routines, making lots of friends and enjoying exploring everything we have to 

offer inside and outside. We can't wait for more adventures with them!

This term, our learning will focus on the story 'The Enormous Turnip', leading up to up our Harvest 
Festival. We will observe different vegetables and use them in lots of ways from painting to storytelling, 
to cooking.
We will also be observing the change in the season, spotting signs of autumn and talking about the 
colder weather while we are outside. 
We have already begun learning our first letter sounds in phonics and are focussing on blending sounds 
to begin to read words. In maths, we are building a secure understanding of number. 

Life in abundance- John 10:10     Learning for LIFE: Learn, Inspire, Flourish, Enjoy

We are using Tapestry to 
let you know what we 
have been doing in class. 
Please see your class 
teacher if you do not have 
a log in for this yet.

Key dates: 
3rd October- Bears at Bedtime 5:30 – 6:00

9th October- Harvest Festival 9:15am (this 
usually lasts for around ½ and hour)

22nd and 23rd October – Parents evening
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